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The proposed Broom Street geometry looks good, especially in light of the planned underpass.

Note that the path routing is not yet determined. The City has long expected it to go between
JND and the RR tracks as shown in the proposed geometry.  However, that routing would
require a very different underpass concept with tight turns and blind corners. The most recent
underpass concept from Sasaki would connect to the opposite side of the RR tracks, requiring
the path to take the yellow routing shown below.

The Broom St geometry should be approved if City Engineers agree that the geometry will
support both path routing options.

-Craig Weinhold
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